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Dear   *Dr. Irina Bulakh 1, Dr. Olena Kozakova 2, M.A. Margaryta Didichenko 3 and M.A. 

Olena Chala 4 

Kyiv National University of Construction and Architecture, Faculty of Architecture, Kyiv, Ukraine 1, 2 ,3 & 4 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your submission with the title of “Systematization of Features 

and Recommendations Regarding Architectural and Urban Planning and Placement of 

University Hospitals” (Manuscript ID: ICCAUA2021141) has been accepted by the two 

anonymous reviewers of the conference for Oral presentation as well as inclusion in the 

proceeding books of the 4th International Conference of Contemporary Affairs in Architecture 

and Urbanism, ICCAUA 2021, which will be held online at Alanya HEP University, Alanya, 

Turkey, on 20-21 May 2021. 
We welcome your participation and look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

 

*For more information, please visit the conference website: http://www.iccaua.com 

 

 

          

Best Regards, 

 

  

 

Dr. Hourakhsh A. Nia 
Chairman of ICCAUA2021 Conference 

Alanya HEP University, Alanya, Turkey 

 

Prof. Dr. José Manuel Pagés Madrigal 
Director of the Program of Architecture and Urban 

Design 

German University in Cairo (GUC), Egypt 
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